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Dear Kapa‘'akea and Kamiloloa-One Ali‘i Homesteaders:

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) invites you to
attend an orientation workshop for the South Molokai Shoreline
Erosion Management Plan (SM-SEMP) project. This project, developed
in response to beneficiary concerns, was introduced at the November
14, 2018 community update meeting and will include a study of the
shoreline, an assessment of impacts to shoreline lessees from
erosion, extreme high tides and ocean inundation, and
recommendations for actions. To see information from the first
meeting, go to dhhl.hawaii.gov/south-molokai-shoreline-erosion-
management-plan/.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with more
information about project goals, activities, timelines and
products, and gather more information about the history of the
area, what lessees have been experiencing, and ideas for dealing
with shoreline impacts.

The meeting will be held at:

Place: Kaunakakai Elementary School Cafeteria
30 Ailoa Street, Kaunakakai

Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

We hope you will make time to attend and participate. Should
you have any gquestions or require further information, please
contact DHHL Planning Office staff, Nancy McPherson, at telephone:
(808) 620-9519, or via e-mail at nancy.m.mcpherson@hawaii.gov.

Aloha,

P

Jobie M. K. Masagatani, Chairman
Hawaiian Homes Commission



